## DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION AND LAND MANAGEMENT

From: NARROGIN DISTRICT HEADQUARTERS

To: NIGEL HIGGS

Att:

Your Ref:

Our Ref: 20.1.1

Enquires: CLARE ANTHONY

teph auls

Phone: (08) 9881 1113

Subject: DRYANDRA WOODLAND ECOLOGY COURSE

Dear Nigel,

Please find enclosed the slide to be included with the text about the Dryandra Woodland Ecology Course, for the next issue of CALM News. The text under the slide is to read, "Tony Friend shows some previous Ecology Course participants a local inhabitant of Dryandra Woodland." Unfortunately there are no records of who took the photograph.

Please contact the District Office if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely

Stephen White District Manager Narrogin District

15 February 1999

